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Report on Language and Communication Skill 

Enhancement Program 

Language is regarded as both the greatest communication enabler and the greatest 

communication barrier. Students receive training so that they can be groomed in a variety of 

areas, such as the value of effective communication, different forms of communication, 

communication hurdles, presenting skills, etc. Distinguished academic and business leaders 

present workshops on these subjects to assist students in being ready for the demands of the 

workplace. 

 

Name of the capability 
enhancement program 

Year Name of the 
agencies/consultants 

Objective 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training-CSE 1st year Sec C 2022 

Ms Rajashi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training-CSE 1st year Sec B 2022 

Ms Rajashi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

 Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training-CSE 1st year Sec A 2022 

Ms. Sharmistha Basu, 
Narula Institute of 
Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

 Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training ECE 1st year Sec B 2022 

Ms. Aparajita Paul, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

 Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training ECE 1st year Sec A 2022 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training IT 1st year  2022 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

 Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training ME 1st year  2022 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training CE 1st year  2022 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training EE 1st year  2022 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

 Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training EIE 1st year  2022 

Ms. Aparajita Paul, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training -CST 1st year 2022 

Ms. Aparajita Paul, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 2022 

Ms. Aparajita Paul, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
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Training -AIML 1st year skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training -CSBS 1st year 2022 

Ms Rajashi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training -CSE 2nd year Sec C 2021 

Ms Rajashi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training-CSE 2nd  year Sec B 2021 

Ms Rajashi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training-CSE 2nd  year Sec A 2021 

Ms. Sharmistha Basu, 
Narula Institute of 
Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training- ECE 2nd  year Sec 
B 2021 

Ms. Aparajita Paul, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training-ECE 2nd year Sec A 2021 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

 Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training- IT 2nd year  2021 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training-ME 2nd year  2021 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

 Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training- CE 2nd year  2021 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training-EE 2nd year  2021 

Ms. Rajasi Ray, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 

Language and 
Communication Skills 
Training- EIE 2nd year  2021 

Ms. Aparajita Paul, Narula 
Institute of Technology 

Understanding of language 
and proper communication 
skills 
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Language and Communication Skills EIE (B. TECH)  
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Language and Communication Skills Training CSE (B. TECH)  

 

 

 
 

Language and Communication Skills Training ECE (B. TECH) 
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Language and Communication Skills Training IT (B. TECH)  

 

 

 

 
 

Language and Communication Skills Training CSBS (B. TECH)  
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Language and Communication Skills Training MCA   

 

 

 
 

Language and Communication Skills Training AIML (B. TECH)  

 


